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Attachment A:  Graves Foundation Quote 

 
 
PURPOSE:    
To extend the Graves Construction Services Contract to provide for the excavation of dense rock and install utility 
poles needed for the Skeet Club Road relocation project. 
 
BACKGROUND:   
When the Electric Department began the installation of utility poles for the Skeet Club Road relocation project, 
dense rock formations were encountered.  Due to the density of the rock, the city’s equipment cannot drill to the 
proper depth to properly install these poles.  Graves Construction Company will have equipment on-site to 
perform the rock excavation required for complete the installation of the 17 poles needed for this project. 
 
BUDGET IMPACT:  
Funds are included in the 2015-16 budget to cover this expense. 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED: 
Council is requested to approve change order to the Graves Construction Services contract in the estimated 
amount of $200,000. 
 

 




